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 24th February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As promised, please find attached the FAQs for our return to school on Monday 8th 

March.   

 

I have been asked by some parents/carers of our older pupils if they could be allowed 

to wear face masks in school.   The official advice remains that children in primary 

school do not need to wear a face covering.  However, if your child is in Year 6, and as 

long as they are suitably mature to do so sensibly, they may wear a face mask in school.   

Please show your child how to wear the face mask properly, wash their hands before 

and after touching it and have a named plastic bag in which to place it when not in use.  

  

We hope the FAQs will give you all the information you need.  Please remember we do 

welcome your feedback and do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore 

Executive Headteacher 

 


